
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Melinda, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, April 06, 2021 2:16 PM 
Melinda Watts 

Marissa Ramos 
RE: DN 20200210-SU, Crooked Lake abandonment 

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated. 

Dorothy 

From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2021 2:03 PM 

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: DN 20200210-SU, Crooked Lake abandonment 

Dorothy, 

FILED 4/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03249-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

When Crooked Lake filed its notice of abandonment, the planned date of abandonment was November 8, 2020. 
However, prior to that date, Crooked Lake found a potential buyer and requested the date of abandonment be 
postponed pending the sale. The sale fell through, and the utility was officially abandoned and a receiver 
appointed on March 25, 2021. For this reason, the docket title should be revised from: 

Notice of abandonment of wastewater system in Polk County, by Crooked Lake Park Sewerage Company, 
effective November 8, 2020. 

to: 

Notice of abandonment of wastewater system in Polk County, by Crooked Lake Park Sewerage Company, 
effective March 25, 2021. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 
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